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Committee Meeting Agenda Item 

 
 

Topic:  Twin Bluff Playground 
Contact(s): 
Presenter(s): Alan Gaylor, Buildings and Grounds Director 
  Chris Palmatier, Twin Bluff School Principal 
 
 
Nature of Action Requested 

 
Committee Recommendation 
Committee Information or Report 
 
 
Background Information 
 
We have previously discussed plans for playgrounds at Twin Bluff.  The Nature Play Area will be 
installed this summer, there are some additional plans for smaller changes, and the City is willing 
to provide assistance.  However, it is unlikely that we will raise enough money to build the traditional 
playground this summer.  Chris and Alan will be available to answer questions about plans for the 
playground. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
Recommend postponing installation of a playground at Twin Bluff until summer, 2022. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

X 


